
By Janice Valentino as told by Tatiana Williams, In Memory of Carolyn Evelyn Bosch.
Last year I was honored by my employer Citizens Bank with the Chairman Award, the highest 
recognition for the work I do for my clients. The award offered the opportunity to donate 
$2,500 to the charity of my choice. That was an easy choice, the donation would go to 
Hospice of Orange and Sullivan Counties for the support and care my family received during 
a difficult time in our lives. 
My mom, Robin Dyson-Velez, needed assistance with helping care for my Nanna, Carolyn 
Evelyn Bosch when she was diagnosed with liver cancer and dementia. Hospice of Orange 
and Sullivan was contacted and provided hospice care at home in Eldred, where she lived with 
my mother. As the weeks went on, my mother was able to care for Nanna with the help of the 
hospice care team.  
After some time, Nanna became increasingly agitated making it difficult for my Mother to 
continue caring for her at home. The thought that she might have to go to a nursing facility 
was Mom’s biggest fear, as the family cared for Nanna at home for many years. Upon speaking 
to her hospice care team, the Kaplan Family Hospice Residence was offered as a possible 
option. Mom prayed that night and prayers were answered the next morning when she was 
told a bed was available. 
I had experience with hospice home care at home but did not know what to expect at the 
Kaplan Family Hospice Residence. When I first arrived, I saw it was a beautiful place. It felt like 
a retreat with a therapeutic and calming environment, but what my family and I experienced 
went far beyond what we could have imagined. The nurses and medical staff had a wonderful 
bedside manner, and the volunteers were warm and compassionate. They were attentive to 
my Grandmother and provided the comfort and care she needed most while preparing us as 
a family for what was to come as we took this journey together. 

“The Kaplan Family Hospice Residence provided peace and solace for us all.”
Hospice of Orange and Sullivan not only provided care for my Grandmother, but also provided 
at home care for my grandfather, Robert I. Bosch and stepfather, George Velez. All three 
experiences exceeded our family’s expectations.
I am honored the award gave me the opportunity to have a gold leaf In Memory of Carolyn 
Evelyn Bosch placed on the Tree of Life at the Kaplan Family Hospice Residence. The quote 
inscribed on the leaf is a statement she used often.
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Hospice of Orange and 
Sullivan has been a 
blessing to our family.

A treasured photo of Carolyn’s 
hand being held by daughters 
Robin, and Mary and 
granddaughters Tatiana and 
Marlo taken at the KFHR.                                                        

Carolyn Evelyn Bosch (photo 
taken at the KFHR)

Tatiana

“Never say goodbye, always say “auf wiedersehen”. Until we meet again.” 
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As we all look ahead to a new season, it brings hope 
and renewal.  We can all agree our personal experiences 
over the last year have brought us to appreciate family, 
friends, colleagues, and each other more than ever. 

As always, the leadership of Hospice of Orange and 
Sullivan Counties, Inc. appreciates and acknowledges 
the amazing work our staff has accomplished over the 
last year. Their dedicated service to rise above challenges 
continues, as they provide the much-needed care and 
services for patients and families, resulting in the highest numbers of patients and 
families in our care. Our highest priority is the health and well-being of our patients 
and staff remain paramount as our hospice family continues to grow. 

We are excited to launch our newest campaign focusing on Hospice Services in 
Skilled Nursing Facilities. Our specialized care provided at home includes when 
“home” is a nursing home. 

We understand the struggle that so many families have endured and sadly they 
are not informed that our services are available when they are needed most. 

 We continue to meet our community needs in grief support that is open to all 
community members, not just the families that used Hospice. These programs are 
offered free of charge. You will find a complete listing of these support services in 
this publication.

We are very excited to be hosting the 14th Annual Golf Classic on August 9th at 
West Hills Country Club. We look forward to gathering once again at our special 
event. Thank you to all who continue to support the good works of Hospice of 
Orange and Sullivan Counties, Inc. the name you know, and the name you trust.

With Respect and Gratitude always.

Dan Grady
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To purchase a $100 golf raffle ticket, register to golf,  
or have any questions regarding sponsorship package details,  

email Maggie Sutter at m.sutter@hospiceoforange.com  
or call (845) 561-6111 ext. 366  

or visit our website at www.hospiceoforange.com. 
Online registration is now available. 

Sponsorship deadline is July 9, 2021 / Journal Artwork deadline is July 13, 2021 
 

All proceeds benefit HOSPICE of Orange & Sullivan Counties, Inc. 
All contributions are tax-deductible as provided by law. 

Hospice is thrilled to hold its highly anticipated 14th Annual Golf Classic at West Hills  
Country Club on Monday, August 9, 2021.  As most know, the Hospice golf classic fills up 

quickly every year so golfers are encouraged to register early! 
 

The cost of play is $250 per golfer or $1,000 for a foursome and golfers will play in a scramble 
format. Registration begins at 10:30 am, followed by lunch at 11:00, and Shotgun Start is at 

12:30 pm.  Following golf, cocktail style dining and open bar begins at 5:30 pm, and the 
awards presentation is at 7:00 pm.  Prizes will be given for each division.  Our popular cash 

raffle follows with ten cash prize winners to be drawn, including a $10,000 winner;  
you won’t want to miss it.  A maximum of 600 tickets will be sold. 

You need not be present to win. 
 

Proceeds will benefit Hospice’s homecare program and the Kaplan Family Hospice Residence. 
Hope to see you on the green! 

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES  

Masters Sponsor    $10,000 

Green Jacket Sponsor    $5,000 

Shotgun Start Sponsor   $3,000 

Cocktail Reception Sponsor    $2,500 

Lunch Sponsor  $2,000 

Refreshment Cart Sponsor   $1,500 

Putting Green Sponsor   $1,000 

Birdie Sponsor    $750 

Par Sponsor   $500 

Tee Sign Sponsor 

2 signs $500, 1 sign $350 

Golf Cart Sponsor 

2 signs $250, 1 sign $150 
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Hon. Timothy P.  McElduff, Jr.
Judge McElduff is the Surrogate’s Court Judge for Orange County. Before being elected 
as Surrogate, he was an attorney in private practice for over 20 years, most recently as 
a member of the law firm of Drake Loeb PLLC. He also served as Town Justice for the 
Town of Wawayanda for 13 years. He resides in Slate Hill, NY with his wife, Patricia, and 
their 3 children.

Wendy Keller, LCSW
A graduate of Columbia University, Wendy (Affron) Keller has been a licensed practitioner 
since 1997. With over 29 years of leadership experience in mental health and chemical 
dependency settings, Wendy is the founder of Behavioral Health Services of the Hudson 
Valley a private group psychotherapy practice. She additionally owns and operates 
Psyprobill, LLC, a behavioral health management and consultation service. Both 
organizations are in Newburgh, NY.

Meet Our New Board Chairperson

Meet the New Board Members….

Ian Rieger, Hospice Board Chairperson
Ian Rieger, RIEGER HOMES, INC. joined the Hospice Board in 2006 and became 
Chairperson in April 2021. 
“This has been a difficult year for all.  Thanks to the dedication and professionalism of the 
entire Hospice of Orange and Sullivan Counties, Inc. teams, our organization shined.  As we 
move forward, we are confident that the tools are in place for us to fulfill our mission at the 
highest levels. We welcome our new board members to a wonderful organization. I appreciate 
the confidence that the board has extended to me and I am excited as we meet the challenges 
ahead.”

Joseph V. Smith, Immediate Past Chairperson 2019-2021
“It has been an honor to have served as the Chair of Hospice of Orange and Sullivan 
Counties, Inc. Board of Directors. Only through being involved with our brave staff during 
these hard times and throughout my board membership over the years can one get the 
understanding of the fantastic service Hospice provides in our community. We should all 
be committed to an organization that gives so much back to our loved ones in their time 
of need. Please consider working with this incredible organization on any level both as a 
volunteer and considering a donation for continued community service.”



5

Nicola (Nick) Citera
Nick Citera earned a Bachelor of Arts Degree in Business and Marketing from Marist 
College. He did this while consistently working in his family’s businesses both here and 
abroad. Currently, Nick serves as one of the principal shareholders in Cosimo’s Restaurant 
Group and Cosimo’s Development Group.
As a founding member of Cosimo’s Restaurant Group, Nick helped develop and build some 
of the most iconic restaurants in the Hudson Valley. His brick oven concept at Cosimo’s on 
Union has since gone on to become a Hudson Valley institution. After years of involvement 
in the construction and creation of his various operations, Nick formed CDG Development 

Group, whose focus is the development of commercial real estate. Some notable properties in the area are the 
Shops at Union Square, Village Shoppes, Hyde Park Town Center, North Point Commons and Greenbaum Square. 
He was also involved in the restoration of the historic West Shore Station which would eventually become the 
home to The Pizza Shop.
Nick takes every opportunity to give back to the community that has supported his endeavors. He has been a 
strong advocate for the Food Bank of the Hudson Valley as an active participant of the advisory board for over 
20 years.  At St. Luke’s Hospital he served on both the board of Directors and their Finance Board. At the Culinary 
Institute of America, Nick has become a member of the “Society of Fellows”. With his partners in association 
with the Chamber of Commerce, they created the “Cosimo DiBrizzi Scholarship Fund”. He serves on the Advisory 
Board for Hudson Valley Restaurant Week which has brought unprecedented business to the Hudson Valley since 
its inception in 2006. Nick has been a proud resident of the Hudson Valley since 1975. He resides in Poughkeepsie 
with Rossana, his wife of 31 years, and his two sons, Gaetano and Nicola.

Jacqueline Ricciani, Esq.
Jacqueline Ricciani is a solo practitioner at Ricciani Law, P.C. in Monticello, New York.  Her 
practice focuses on the representation of children in Family Court and various municipalities 
for planning and zoning.  Ms. Ricciani was admitted to practice law in 1995 and is an active 
member of the Women’s Bar Association of Orange and Sullivan Counties. She served as 
President from 2002-2003, and 2019-2020. Jacqueline is also a member of the Women’s 
Bar Association of the State of New York and the Sullivan County Bar Association.  Since 
2019, Ms. Ricciani has served on the Attorney Grievance Committee for the Third Judicial 
Department.

Ms. Ricciani served as a director of the Greater Hudson Valley Health System, now known as Garnet Health, from 
2011 to 2019.  She previously served as a director of Catskill Regional Medical Center and the Dispute Resolution 
Center.  
She received a Juris Doctor degree from Pace University School of Law in 1994; a Master of Public Administration 
degree, with a concentration in health care policy and administration, from Seton Hall University in 1986; and 
a Bachelor of Arts degree from Gettysburg College in 1983. Ms. Ricciani resides in Mongaup Valley with her 
husband, Robert Green.

Thank you for your service to our community.

Hon. Anthony Kane 2000-2021 
(Chairman 2013-2015)

Dr. Joseph Lauterstein 2005-2021 Faith Ferguson 2017-2021
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With a little help from our friends....
Seventeen-year-old Lia Grammer chose to make the 

most beautiful blankets for our 
patients as her Eagle Scout 
Project. A Valley Central High 
School student, Lia joined Girls 
Scouts of America when she 
was in kindergarten. Over her 
years, she earned the Bronze, 
Silver and Gold awards. In 
2019, when girls were first 
able to join Boy Scouts, Lia 
joined Boy Scouts of America, 
Troop 4031 where she has 
already held several leadership 

positions. Her projects have always benefitted 
organizations whom she has a personal connection 
to. With the assistance of her troop, a total of 56 
blankets were made each tied with a ribbon and 
accompanied by a card.  The blankets were given out 
to patients for warmth and comfort and as a keepsake 
gift for the family members. “I feel like everyone has 
a connection to Hospice and I wanted to give back 
through this project.” Said Lia.

These “gifts made with love” are being “received with 
love” evidenced through the thank you cards and 
letters from patients and families, including this photo 
of Ally Spagnolo. Ally was gifted this beautiful blanket 
from a family member who had a loved one in our 
care. The beloved blanket has become a favorite to 
Ally and will always bring memories of the kindness 
shared through Lia’s special project.

Lia Grammer

How do you take a “Lemon” and turn it into a 
donation?  

Just ask Karna Pfeifer, Hospice Aide Specialist, at the 
Kaplan Family Hospice Residence. 
“When the situation arose and this was an option, I 
immediately knew it was what I would do.” said Karna.  
Karna found herself needing a new car when repairs 
were going to cost more than the car was worth. One 
day when her car finally broke down, a good Samaritan 
who came to her rescue told her about the option to 
donate the car to Donate Vehicles USA, located in 
Newburgh, NY and have proceeds go to her favorite 
non-profit! 

It was a win- win for all involved. Karna got a new car 
and made a sizable donation. Donate Vehicles USA 
received the opportunity to send a check to Hospice of 
Orange & Sullivan Counties, Inc. a new non-profit they 
had not had the opportunity to help before.

Thank You Karna! You may have 
inspired a new way for others to 

consider donating! 
Do you have a “Lemon”? Donate Vehicles 
USA, a local business for over 20 years can 
turn it into something sweet for your favorite 
non-profit, Hospice of Orange and Sullivan 
Counties, Inc.

http://www.donatevehiclesusa.com/
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Only Hospice Provides Specialized End of Life Care in the Nursing Home
What is Hospice Care in a nursing home? You should know nursing homes offer comfort or palliative care programs, 
sometimes even referring it to “hospice-like” care. Only a certified hospice agency can provide Hospice Services. 
Families who request hospice are so thankful for the added care their loved ones receive at the time they needed 
it most. 
Hospice of Orange and Sullivan works with nursing home staff in pain and symptom management, focusing 
attention on the relief of stress and anxiety associated with caring for terminally ill patients and their family.
Residents, family, and staff all benefit, when long-term and hospice care are under one roof. Giving your loved 
one the additional comfort and care they deserve. If you have a loved one in a nursing home, you have the right to 
request Hospice of Orange and Sullivan Hospice Services, the name you know, the name you trust.

For more information go to: https://hospiceoforange.com/nursing-home-care/

Every day, Hospice of Orange and Sullivan Counties Inc. employees come to work with one thing in common: Pride 
in what they do, knowing every moment matters. For over 33 years, the residents of Orange and Sullivan Counties 
have entrusted us to provide hospice care services in our local communities. Our patients and families ask for us 
by the name they know. The name they trust.
Looking for a Career in Caring? You will join a mission-driven organization dedicated to innovation, growth, and 
supporting our frontline caregivers with the best and most up-to-date resources available allowing them to do 
what they do best. 

https://hospiceoforange.com/careers/ or call: Cierra Mejia 845.561.6111
Email us: human.resources@hospiceoforange.com

*Hospice of Orange and Sullivan is committed to diversity and inclusion. We strive to have our staff reflect those we serve in our local 
community. We are an equal opportunity employer. 

Our family of professionals say they have found more than a job, they have found a rewarding career.

“Hospice has proven to be the most rewarding area of nursing I have ever worked in 
& I leave work every day with a feeling of satisfaction & accomplishment. It amazes 
me daily that working remotely within the intake department & not physically 
seeing patients still allows me the capability of making such an impression on 
families and proves how as hospice nurses we can make such a profound impact 
on their lives for the better. When speaking with families you can feel the sigh 
of relief when they realize hospice support is on the way and our services allow 
families the ability to act like a mom, sister, son, grandchild, etc. and not just as 
a caregiver, therefore, allowing them the opportunity to enjoy the time they have 
left with their loved ones. The best choice I ever made was to become a nurse, and 
hospice is my niche.” 
Ashlee Gifford, RN, Hospice Intake Supervisor
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The Vietnam War Veterans Recognition Act of 2017 was signed into law designating 
every March 29 as National Vietnam War Veterans Day.
On a brisk and windy March 29, 2021, HOSPICE of Orange and Sullivan Counties 
with the support of Newburgh VFW Post 973, Orange County Veterans Service 
Agency and Vet2Vet MHA held a Vietnam War Veterans Recognition Ceremony at the 
Orange County Veterans Memorial in Newburgh. Close to 40 community members, 
mostly Vietnam Veterans, attended to honor, thank, and welcome home our Nation’s 
Vietnam Veterans. 
It was an honorable recognition 
that included the laying of a 
wreath, the reading of the 68 

Orange County Vietnam Veterans names engraved on the 
memorial monument, and the playing of Taps (National 
Song of Remembrance) by Dave McTamaney, VFW Post 
973.  Christian Farrell, Director of Orange County Veterans 
Service Agency spoke of the meaning of the day and Larry 
Neuman, from Vet2Vet, did the honor of placing the beautiful 
red, white, and blue wreath at the base of the monument. 
The ceremony was streamed Live our Facebook page and 

can still be viewed on
https://www.facebook.com/Hospiceoforange.  

Presidential Proclamation Regarding Vietnam War Veterans Recognition Act of 2017
“To ensure the sacrifices of the 9 million heroes who served during this difficult chapter of our country’s history 
are remembered for generations to come, I signed into law the Vietnam War Veterans Recognition Act of 2017, 
designating March 29 of each year as National Vietnam War Veterans Day. Throughout this Commemoration of 
the 50th Anniversary of the Vietnam War, and every March 29 thereafter, we will honor all those who answered our 
Nation’s call to duty.” 

Hospice of Orange and Sullivan Counties, Inc. has reached the top tier of Community 
Partner Level V of “We Honor Veterans,” a program developed by the National Hospice 
and Palliative Care Organization (NHPCO) in collaboration with the Department of 
Veterans Affairs. Through this program we gratefully acknowledge our military and 
service men, women, and families. We aim to create a veteran centered organization 

through education, strategic partnership, resources, and veteran recognition. Our mission is to serve our nation’s 
Veterans who have served our country.

Marine Corps Greater Newburgh Detachment #249 -  Dan Grady, Hospice CEO and Sandi Cassese, COO - Frank 
Fisher and Dave McTamaney, VFW Post 973  -   Wreath placed at OC Veterans Memorial
*For more information about Vietnam War Veterans Day visit: https://vva.org/vietnam-war-veterans-day-2021/

Welcome Home Vietnam Veterans Day
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A Message from The Friends of Hospice

The Friends of Hospice have been busy “Zooming” to keep in touch 
and continue their endeavors. The Children’s Grieving Services, 
supported by the Friends of Hospice, continues to receive the 
funding needed for materials, books, and other supplies for  the 
“Thriving Families Virtual Grief Program”. This includes Activity 
Boxes, mailed to each family registered to participate. Sheets 
and mattress pads continue to be provided for patients in need 
through the ongoing white sale.

The Annual Membership Drive was a big success, keeping the 
Friends of Hospice membership holding at about 68 members. If 
you are interested in becoming a member, you can register online. 
It only takes a $25 annual fee to help to support the FOH with 
their efforts.      https://hospiceoforange.com/friends-of-hospice/ Welcome Activity Boxes are sent to all children 

participating in the grief programs. 

Barbara Naru, Friends of Hospice and Hospice Board Member and 
Shellyann Mathieu, Clinical Supervisor.

 *The 14th Annual Mum Sale 
will start this summer with 
plant pick-up in September. 

“Flowers do not worry about how they’re going to bloom.
They just open up and turn toward the light and that makes them beautiful.”

Friends of Hospice made a special delivery to the Kaplan Family Hospice Residence recently to deliver glorious 
spring flowers for resident’s rooms.
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Hospice provides Virtual Grief support to those currently experiencing loss in our community. 
Bereavement Support Groups combine grief counseling and education to promote healing 
following the death of a loved one. These groups provide emotional, psychological, and moral 
support for its members.  
*All groups are free of charge and open to the public regardless of whether your loved one 
received hospice services. Anyone interested in a group please call 845-561-6111 for an 
intake with Bereavement counselor to ensure a good fit.

Comfort in the Storm Bereavement Support 
Zoom support group for those in our community who are grieving the loss of a loved one due to Covid-19 
pandemic:

• Every Thursday
• 6:30 pm – 8:00 pm
• Open & ongoing group

For Acute Grief: When a death has occurred
within the last 3 months.

Healing Hearts
Zoom support group.

	 • Every Thursday 
	 • 3:00 pm- 4:30 pm

	 • Time limited: 8 Consecutive weeks

For Integrating Grief: For those trying to
navigate their lives while experiencing grief.

Beyond Loss 
Zoom support group.

• 2nd & 4th Thursday/month
• 6:00 pm – 7:30 pm
• Open & ongoing group

Footsteps toward Healing
Conference call – Audio only.

• 2nd & 4th Thursday /month
• 10:00 am – 11:30 am
• Open & ongoing group

Light for the Journey
Zoom support group.

• 2nd & 4th Wednesdays /month
• 4:00 pm-5:30 pm
• Open & ongoing group
 

Traveling Thru Grief
Zoom support group.

• 1st & 3rd Monday/month 
• 11:00 am – 12:30 pm
• Open & ongoing group                  

Bereavment Support

A night to bridge families through the summer 
months. The Tuesday evening monthly family 
session offers an opportunity for a unique 
experience for the whole family to bond, learn 
how to cope with grief, support each other, 
communicate together, and have fun. This is not 
a series. Families can choose to participate any 
evening they prefer.

June 1st 6pm-7pm

July 6th 6pm-7pm                       

August 3rd 6pm-7pm

 Call our Bereavement Counselor who will 
assist with registration requirements: 

845-561-6111 x 232.

Thriving Families:
Summer Family Bereavement Night

Due to our highly successful Thriving Families
Virtual Grief Programs, we now offer:

https://hospiceoforange.com/bereavement-support-group/
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Totals reflect cumulative donations of at least $15,000 to Hospice since corporate inception in 1988. 
We regret any omissions, they are unintentional.

*New Benefactors   **Elevated Benefactors

Hospice Benefactors

President’s Guild ($1,000,000+)
Estate of George and Harriet Cornell
Kaplan Family Charitable Foundation

Visionary’s Guild ($250,000-$999,999)
Estate of Dudley F. Corsa
Dyson Foundation
Forestburgh 5K
The William and Elaine Kaplan Family
     Private Foundation
Estate of Robert E. Mulno Living Trust
Estate of Leonard Pashkow
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas P. Sullivan
Warwick Savings Foundation

Patron’s Guild ($100,000-$249,999)
Barton Birks Chevrolet Cadillac
Crystal Run Healthcare, LLP
Dr. Robert Dinsmore

    Friends of Hospice of Orange &
         Sullivan Counties

Estate of Stephen Hasbrouck
The Kiewit Companies Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Parker
Smith, Seaman & Quackenbush
     Funeral Homes, Inc.
Walden Savings Bank
WEL Foundation
William F. Hogan Funeral Home

Chairman’s Guild ($50,000-$99,999)
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald K. Barton
Estate of Milton Brenner
Bruderhof Communities
Drake Loeb, PLLC
First Federal Savings of Middletown
Estate of Esther M. Grannum
Mr. Oscar B. Greenleaf
Ms. Joan P. Kaplan and Mr. Henry Wasmund
Garnet Health Medical Center
M & T Charitable Foundation
Mrs. Diane Markowitz
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Matta

    Mobile Life Support Services
Mrs. Susan Najork
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Naru
Mr. and Mrs. William Nicklin
Estate of Elizabeth Parkhurst
Provident Bank Charitable Foundation
Estate of Audrey V. Schooley
TD Bank

Director’s Guild ($25,000-$49,999)
Alliton’s Managed Care Pharmacy
Mrs. Sandra Anderson
Applebee-McPhillips Funeral Home, Inc.
Mr. Charles Atanasio
Hon. Jeffrey G. Berry
CH Energy Group, Inc.
Circle N Advisors, LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Coleman
Construction Contractors Association
     of the Hudson Valley	
Mr. George Cornell
Mrs. Beatrice Demers
Eastern Alloys, Inc.
Empire State Bank
Mr. and Mrs. Duane Freeman
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel M. Grady

   Christopher A. Grillo
Mary W. Harriman Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. George Handler
Mr. and Mrs. Glen L. Heller
Jeff Bank
Hon. and Mrs. Anthony Kane
Kiewit Infrastructure Company
Mrs. Deanne Kimler
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Lesser
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Littman
The Estate of Joan M. Mason
Mr. A. Vincent Mazzie
Montefiore St. Luke’s Cornwall Hospital
Mr. and Mrs. William Murphy
Peter M. & Edith P. Olympia Charitable Trust
Option Care
Orange Bank & Trust Company
Orange County Bicycle Club
Orange & Rockland Utilities, Inc.
Ottaway Newspapers, Inc.

    Hon. Francis D. and Kathleen Phillips
Rieger Homes, Inc.
Estate of Joan Rowley
Mr. Richard Rowley and
     Ms. Marianne Murray
Mr. Gary Schmidt
Sol Goldman Charitable Trust
Stanley Marks & Co., LLP
Friends of Thomas “Shiney” Van Horn
Mrs. Janice Thompson
Unidine Corporation
Estate of Marjorie Walker
Estate of Wendell W. Wenberg

Steward’s Guild ($15,000-$24,999)
 Advanced Testing Co., Inc.
 Mr. and Mrs. Ronald  A. Bayer
 Beaverkill Foundation, Inc.
 Mr. and Mrs. Joseph A. Bonura
 Robert R. Bose
 Brown Advisory Securities, LLC
 Mr. and Mrs. Clayton Burton

     Catania, Mahon & Rider, PLLC
 E. Rhodes and Leona B Carpenter
      Foundation
 Central Hudson Gas and Electric
      Corporation
 Collection Bureau of Hudson Valley, Inc.
 Dr. and Mrs. John D’Ambrosio
 Dana Distributors, Inc.
 Fabricators and Erectors Association
 Finkelstein and Partners
 Friends of Hospice of Orange &
    Sullivan Counties
 GreenAcre Abstract, LLC.
 Health Care Answering Services
 Rev. Robert W. Hoag
 Horizon Title  Services
 IBM Employee Services
 John Herbert Company	
 JP Morgan Private Bank
 Mr. and Mrs. John M. Karl, III
 Ken’s Automotive 
 Mr. and Mrs. Lewis Klugman
 Dr. and Mrs. Joseph Lauterstein
Montefiore St. Luke’s Cornwall Health
     System Foundation	
 Teresa and Joseph Muller Legacy Fund
 Mount Saint Mary College
 New Hope Community Foundation
 Oppenheimer & Co. Inc.
 Garnet Health Medical Center Foundation
 Dr. Won H. Park

     Perreca Electric Co., Inc.
 Mr. and Mrs. John F. Rath III	
 The Rhulen Loughlin Family
 Estate of Allen F. Rodriquez   
 State Farm Insurance Company
 Stewart’s Shops 
 Tarshis, Catania, Liberth, Mahon &
      Milligram, PLLC     
 Mr. and Mrs. Donald C. Webber
 Willcare, Inc.
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Mary Ellen Albarino
Belding and Doris  Clearwater
Robert and Faye Benthe

Julie and Don Allen
Marlene Wertheim

Warren Angel
Arthur and Mary Young
Holly Myers
Kevin D. Boyd
Suzanne O'Boyle

David Avery
Brenda Mills
Bruce Avery
Carol L Brasington
Cecile Klemen
Linda Schaefer
Michael and Susan Landis
Paula Kaufman

AnnMarie Babino-Murphy
David Edward Buckwell
Diana and Frank Mullenax
Joel and Ashley Francisco
Katlyn M Mullenax
Mc2 Family
Nancy Quinones
Queue Associates, Inc.
Rosemary Moruzzi

Norman Bachrach
Marlene Wertheim

Lebra Mary Bartle
Beth Peck and Alison Peck
Christopher and Susan Scully
Jane Luchsinger
Marcia Nehemiah and Pat Carullo 
Nehemiah

Elizabeth Berman
Marlene Wertheim

Fred W. Bohn
Dominic and Betty Cappelleri
James & MaryEllen McGovern
Jill McCloskey
Kevin and Maura Callahan
Pat & Lou Antonacci
Rose Richardsen
Terry Quint

Santa "Sadie" Bonfandio
Lydia Mitchell
Marina Greenberg

Gennaro "Jerry" Boniello
Monique Crescimanno

Mary T. Brady
Michael and Stacey Brady

Michael Brennan
Katharine F. Fitzgerald

Patricia Brennan
Barry & Barbara G O'Neill
Carol Loesche
Contract Leasing Corp.
Dolores Vavricka
Eileen Bertelli
Foy R Cooley
Irene Eskalis
Jeanne Davies
Judith McMahon
Mack Boring and Parts Co.
Marion Baker
Raj V Tahil

Rose M. Brown
John Brown

Hazel Budd
Courtney and Sandra Smith
Kathryn Perna/Bendlin Families
Mount Hope Seniors
Otisville Grange #1020
Thomas and Mary Holley

Hugh Budd
Courtney and Sandra Smith
Kathryn Perna/Bendlin Families
Mount Hope Seniors
Otisville Grange #1020
Thomas and Mary Holley

Harold Buley
Beverly Bedell
Federation of Sportmen's Clubs of Sullivan 
County

Jeannine Burich
Lockheed Martin Corporation

Ed Cable, Jr.
Carol Oswald
Karen Dutemple
Kiwanis Club of Chester NY Inc.
Shannan Napolitano

Morena Calore
Mary Louise Kiernan

Patricia Campise
Ralph and Catherine Grillo

Giuseppina Cappiello
David Barnard
Joseph Walsh
Joyce Ciccone

Peter Capria
Ann Spalin
Bobbi Petito
Frank and Maeve Cizek
James and JoAnn Kessler
Ray & Olga Mullins

Angela Caputo
Gaetano Pinto
Jean Rumpf
Joseph and Kristen Villani

Charles Caracappa
Cheryl Reymaniak
The Klink Family

John Casey
Brian and Michele Hubert
Debbie Evans
Jan Jolly
Jay Hubert
Joan Casey
Michele and Bill Calise
Mr. and Mrs. John Dander
Paul P Hylas
Terra Ceia Manor Recreation

David Casmay
Shirley Wilcox

Joan Cater
Ronald and Patricia Walker

Gary Charnow
Fran Thalmann and Family

Elaine Cloutier
Joan Sears

Natalie Cohen
Arlene Passoni
John and Marilyn Kesecki
Marlene Case

Anthony Colao
Susan R Petagno

Frank P. Cologrande
Ariana Dalton
Marie, Rene, and Nicole Cologrande
Stephen Bardin
Walden Sportsmen's Club

Louise Copeletti
Jane Scagnelli

Anne M. Crowe
Doris and John Coleman
Jeanine Elizabeth Folkl
Madeline Farulla
Sherman Pollack

Americk V. D'Addio
Geraldine Betters
Nicholas and JoAnn Ryder

Teri Davis
Cary Broniszewski
Cosmo and Martha Sasso
Donald and Karen Brott
George and Joann Uhl
Mike West
O'Connor & Partners, PLLC
Paul and Susan Clark
Ron Woods
Tom and Gail Diamond
William and Meaghan Street

Elizabeth "Betty" Dean
Linda Taylor

Francis DeFrancesco
Barbara Lynch
Bill and Amalia Crowther
James and Cecilia Cooney
Joseph A. and Joan Patino
Karen Underwood
Michael and Grace Martin
Norman and Suzanne Brahm
Scott and Beatrice Watkins

Maureen DeRosa
Douglas R. and Margaret Smith

Maria Patrocinia DeSousa
James and Audre Thompson

Barbara Devine
Jerry and Muriel Miressi
Jimmy, Glen, Linda and Michael Plunkett
Karen O'Leary
Lynne ORourke
Mary Micheline
Vincent and Patricia Begley

Donald Dillenbeck
Albert and Valerie Barone
Anne McBride
Ed and Mary Diana
Edward. Peter Kane
Eugene and Barbara Cathy
Eveline White
Frances Warren
James and Bonnie Heslop
Joan Charkin
Joan M. Krajewski
John and Anne Klingner
Kenneth and Barbara Pfeiffer
Noreen Carberry
Pat Strong
R.I. Suresky & Sons, Inc.
Raymond and Rosemarie Ostrowski
Ruth Manyin
Sr. Kathleen Treanor
Tony and Joan Grecco

Robert Donald
Cherie Meci
Joan Markos
Leonard and Mary Grace McCue
Marilyn Maisonet
Patricia K Donald & Family
Sarah Wortmann

Mary H. Donnery
Michael and Margaret Lewis

John Fred Doremus
George and Marianne Wolpert
Lyn Vite
Mike and Marianne DeVenuto

Dorothy and John Van Etten
Kenneth and Jane Shaw

Your generosity helps Hospice of Orange and Sullivan Counties provide extraordinary and dignified comfort
and compassion to individuals and families facing the end of life.

We gratefully acknowledge these memorial donations and other contributions received between January 1, 2021 through April 30, 2021

In Memory Of
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Phyllis Duke
John and Michelle Schadt

Bernice Earley
Emerson

Patricia D. Early
Monica A. Smith

Alma Ellis
Amy Wallace
Christine Nielson
Dennis Bressack
Diane Hussey DeChillo
Dianne and Nicholas Jabbour
Guy and Michelle Barretta
James S Lonergan
Jenny/Trudi Bishop/Conkling
Joanne Sheldon
Karen Sullivan
Mary McKinney
MaryAnn Miller
Sara Gorman Maliha
Ucbr / Hvcrmls

Andrew and Carol Elstob
Their Children - Susan, Drew, Margaret, 
Janet, and Tom

Margaret E. Faig
Roseanne M. Baker

Antonio Fazzino
Amy & Greg Shelton

Eileen Ferguson
Linda M. Fox and Sheldon Dishner

Debra A. Ferland
Fran Thalmann and Family

Juliana Feuster
Perry Feuster

Raymond "Ray" Filippini
Annette Filippini

Carol J. Fisher
Dan C. Fisher

Thomas Fitzgerald
Alan and Robin Seidman
Dominic and Betty Cappelleri
Garrett and Rachel Durland
Jeffrey Coppola
Jennifer Marron
John and Carol Marion
Justine Delagana - Tagliani
Kathy A Leahey
Lea Ann Tymon
Maureen Halahan
Nikki Stack
Robert and Deborah Kennedy
Thomas and Kathy Weslowski
We Ship Express
William Vincent Fioravanti

John "Jack" Flanagan
Jacqueline Montfort and Darren Barlow
Northeast Remsco Construction, Inc.
Scott Holbein

Edward Frank Fornusek
Robert and Faye Benthe

Frank Manniello - Beloved Stepfather
Dennis and Sherry Lottero

Angelina Fratto
Diane & Eileen Bailey

Jason Fredericks
Betty Johnson

Janet M. Frisbie
Her Grandchildren

Sonny Gallant
Charles and Eileen Schwope

Ronald Galletly
Ronald and Veronica Galletly

Ann White Galvin
Bethann Smith
Ray Galvin

Joseph Ganz
Barbara Ganz

Grace Garavuso
Anthony and Rosemarie Brisciana
Carl and Joan Bonsignore
Katherine Kelly
Vincent and Mary Jane Lee

Carmina Gardner
Linda McCauley

George, Mary, and Johanna Masi
Joseph and Steven Masi

Robert L. Gillespie, Sr.
Charles and Linda Giarrizzo
Dawes Transport, Inc.
Sondra Curry
Suzanne Kinsella

Celestine Gilliard
Alonzo Grey

Charles Alexander Glassey
Robert and Faye Benthe

Helen Goble
Bill and Ginny Sipos
Susan A. Anthony

Janet Goldblatt
Jennifer Goldblatt

Nancy Gonzales
Marcia Galloway

Doris Gordon
Robert and Cynthia Gordon
Valerie Edith Robertson

Anne Emily Gross
Anonymous

Robert William Gruenfelder
Bill Morello
Joan Gruenfelder
Reichman Jorgensen Lehman & Feldberg
Ruth Lazarus

Norma Halahan
Advance Testing Co., Inc.
Alan and Robin Seidman
Burke, Miele, Golden & Naughton LLP
Darlene Melendez
Douglas R. and Margaret Smith
Helen Richards
John and Sherri Rufer

John Lavelle
Joseph and Sharon Courter
Karen and David Cantor
Lanc & Tully Engineering
Leonard and Pamela Reiss
Louis and Cathie Heimbach
Louise Wyman
Marilyn Pingel
Mary Donnelly and Deb Schneiderman
Michelle Henn
Paul & Melissa Cobuzzi
Paul and Louise Ryan
Peter and Cynthia Ochsner
Richard McGoey Family
Robert and Nina Soudant
Robert Woods and Lori Currier-Woods
Rudy Charles
Sarah Brosnan
Susan Murray-Tetz
Waschitz Pavloff, CPA
William Vincent Fioravanti

George Handler
William and Elaine Kaplan Family Private 
Foundation

Theresa Hauser
Pat & Tom McCarthy
Pauline Morran

Mary C. Heins VanHouten
OrganicWorld.US
Raymond and Jeanne Shockley

Helen Marie Boyle's Birthday
Pat Strong

Sister Maureen Hickey
Sisters of the Presentation of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary

Leroy Hoornbeck
Hedwig Lustig
JoAnn Noonan

Marie Hopko
Joseph and Patricia Hopko

Marilyn Howell
Friends of Carol's - Jeri-Ann, Roger, Toni 
Ann, Stephanie, Will, and Dawn
Gwen Germaine
Susan Gorgolione

Hugh and Hazel Budd
Gerry and Joan Ketcham
Jaye Davis
Michelle M. Kelly
Otisville High School Alumni Association
Robert and Karen Baker
Roy Walker
Sue Burch and MaryAnn Ewing

Gertrude Hunter
Kathleen Wong
Marianne DeVenuto

Theresa Igoe
Alan and Robin Seidman

Lorenzo Johnson
Carole Unger
Daniel McAlister
Dennis and Margaret Minchin
Jim and Sheila Bremner
John and Eileen McAlister

Charlotte Kaplan
Al Palumbo
Beth Reichman
Henry Dombrowski
Kenneth DeWitt
Nancy Barsky
Stephen and Gerri Luloff

Sandy Kaplan-Coplon
Marlene Wertheim

Roberta Kay
Dennis and Adrienne Drapkin
Ivy Schildkraut
Patrice Chester
Tammy A Price
United Way of Sullivan Co.

Maxine Furman Khron
Richard and Barbara Paffenroth

Richard Kiely
Barbara Neary
Gerard and Nancy Kick
Helen Shepard
Jennifer Caldwell
Rob and Grace VanAkin
Robbie and Ritchey Terry
Staff of Twin Towers Middle School
Wanda L. MacDowell

Bernie Kinsella
Laurence Kinsella

Dolores M. Kopp
Nicholas and Rhonda Somarelli

Mildred Kulak
Roger and Joyce Straub

Jenny Kurisko-Schultz
Frank Schultz

Joseph Labollita
Anthony Labollita

Sandy LaChioma
L. Susan Boyea
Maureen A. Mennerich
Ross Keller

Josephine Landman
Frederick and Gail Fox

Leonarda "Nellie" Landro
Nigel and Sandra Moffett

William J. Larkin, Jr.
Committee to Re-Elect Bill Larkin
Helen Richards

Anthony Lasaponara
Giuseppe Lasaponara

Patricia Ann Lattimer
Paul Lattimer

Elizabeth M. Lauritzen
Karl Lauritzen

Andrew Levendos
Pat Strong

Vicki Linderman
George Linderman
Kathryn Fleischer
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Elfriede Rita Littman
William and Elaine Kaplan Family
     Private Foundation

Clara Locey
William and Marianne Knapp

Jimmy Lofland
Marlene Wertheim

Dorothy Lombardi
Karen A. Weed

Catherine MacEntee
Alice MacEntee
Carol Heiblum
Domini & Patricia Roselli
Pam Ippolito
Violet Waizenegger
William and Kathleen Rhoades, Jr.

Katherine MacEntee
Alice MacEntee
Amy and Adam Newkirk
Bruce and Alayna Waizenegger
Chip and Merry Lou MacEntee
Joe and Chrissy MacEntee
Melissa and Scott Struble
Michael and Anne Donovan

David S. MacFarland
George and Patricia Kent

Janet MacWilliams
Carol O'Neill
Catherine Chastanet
Janet Kearns
Lori Parisio
Tom and Shirley Coughlin

Carol Ann Malizia
Dorothy Malizia

Clara Margarum
Emily Zieres

David Marks
Harold Auchmoody
Patricia Garrison

Donald Maselli
Ann Bolognani
Darlene Gwozdz
Frances Warren
Frank and Mary Blanchard
Jane Brady
Kimberly M Kamis

George, Mary, and Johanna Masi
Joseph Masi

Anthony Mattiolo
Dawn Carluzzo
Jennifer Margolin-Scheblein

Gloria Mayer
Applebee-McPhillips Funeral Home, Inc.

Kathleen McGuire
Dennis McGuire

Robert Mierop
Rebecca Mierop

Simon Milberg
Brianna Widmer
Ellen Myers
Harwich Pickleball Enthusiasts

Katherine Powers
Kristen Stolowski
Leslee H. Roach
Mary Anne Broshek
Pamela Jones
Richard and Susan Czech
Sandra A Fruean
Sharon Wimer
Stephanie Floss

Frank Moloney
William Moloney

Deborah Monteverdi
Elaine Harney
Joan Conklin

Edith Moriello
Alan and Meriden Gelb
Middle Hope Fire Company Inc.

Hannelore Morse
Gilbert and Susan Welch

Mother of Patty, Grandmother of Kristie
Glenn and Maureen Wassermann

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Dagele
Patricia and Adele M. Lempka

Herbert Carl Mueller
Daniel and Barbara Vaughan
John and Marcia Gauquie
Joseph and Patricia Martellaro
Mary G. Sidoti
Roland and Catherine Paffenroth
Ronald and Sandra Decker
Terry and Nancy McBride
Walter and Pamela Greening
William and Jayne Fiero

Laurie Mullarkey
Edward Joseph Devine

Susan Najork
Caren Aiello
Frank and Janice Valentino
Greer V. Cooper
Marlene Stang-Peterson
Nydia Nee
Philip and Catherine Huggins
YWCA Broadway Trippers

Ann Nebb
Nancy Berkowitz

Emily Newman
William Newman

Tom Nikou
Marlene Wertheim

Eleanor Nober
Charles and Linda Keesler

Starr Novak
Helen Richards

Michael Nuzzolese
Anne McBride
Bob and Pat Stiller
Boyce Excavating Co., Inc.
Catherine Swyka 
Deborah Sherman
Diane Church
Donald and Mary Eisnor
Garnet Health
James & Norma Langlois

Jerry & Mary Ellen Gavin
Jim and Linda Levite
Julie Turi
Karen & Paul Depew
Leon and Dolores Piasecki
Orange County Highway
     Superintendents Association
Peter and Cynthia Ochsner
Philip and Sue-Anne Dropkin
Ronald and Helen Purcell
Steve and Lyn Riccardulli
The McClung Family
Thomas Monastra
Ward Pavements Inc.

Ursula O'Donnell
Richard Pizzuco
Rose Maresco

Arlene O'Leary
William O'Leary

Arne Osterby
Belding and Doris  Clearwater
Cathy Kuttner
David and Ann Maniaci
Ellen S. Miller
Glenn and Maureen Wassermann
Greater Newburgh Rotary Club
Henske Family Fund
Laurel Charlie Dutcher Deull
Michael and Ellen Kelly
Michael Harney
Robert & Marilyn Krause
Schwab Charitable
Vincent and Joanne Costa, Jr.

John Pardy
Rose Festa

Celeste Pennella
Anthony and Patricia Marchionni

Frederick Francis Pforte
Douglas Crana

Kynan Phillips
Paul and Deborah Hill

Antonios Pitsilos
Lia Metaxas Imhoff

Thomas Powell
Donna Yurista
Joseph G. Galvin
Kathleen Parker

Patricia Predmore
Aletha Varner
George and Ineke Pierpoint
Gloria Smith
Lori Stevens 
Mark and Cynthia Carey
Nancy U. Green
Patricia Labagh
Raymond and Laranell Jarosz
Seth and Teresa Arluck
Steven Vitoulis

Joseph William Price
Carl and Terry Saturno
The Lesinski Family
E. J. Szulwach
Joseph and Catherine Verbert, III
Marie Cleary-Petillo
Martha Lewbel

Nancy Pullar
W. James and Donna Pullar

Clifford M. Reynolds
Patricia A. Reynolds

Anthony Rhulen
Lewis and Rachelle Klugman

Sal Ricca
Marie O'Leary

Milton Ritter
Karla Ritter

Douglas Rockwell
Anna Edgar
Daniel and Barbara Vaughan
Karen A. Weed
Richard and Carolyn Morgenthaler

Allen F. Rodriguez
Leo St. Pierre

Fay Rouge
Julie Chiarot
Kim Kurylo
Nancy Mace

Mary Rubio
Agnes Labriola
Co-Workers at Central Island Healthcare
Co-Workers at the Town and Village
     of Woodbury - Desiree Potvin, Brian
     & Betty Wallace, Ben Dawson,
     Fran Jack, Frances Huang, Tracy 
     Maggio, Joe Gianzero, and
     Claudia Romanism
Highland Mills Post Office
Janice Alers
Katerina Moy
Mark Rubio
Natalie Barber
Patricia Lough
Susan Johnson
Village of Woodbury Building Department

Anthony Ruscelli
Edward and Salvatrice Prah
Karen Paul
Kathy Rochet and Family
Mario and Linda Giacoio
Michael and Margaret Lewis
Patricia A. Reynolds
Stella Bailey and Jimmer Bailey

Russell, Louisa, Bob, Mary Lou, Pete, and 
Ruth Chatfield
Jean Hach

Franca Saiano
Karen Hagman

Dawn I. Schauer
Catherine Tashjian
Dolores Vavricka
George and Helen Scheuerman
Martin C. and Deborah L. Salamack

Walter Scheffler
Ida Scheffler

James H. Scheutzow
Mary K. Scheutzow

Meta Schneider
Fran Schneider
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My Dear Husband John P. Schoe
Maria Schoe

Joan Schrader
Danielle McEwen
M & L Masonry
Woodbourne Lawn & Garden

Lillian Shabus
Shabus Family

Daniel Shaw
Theresa Shaw

Ellen Singer
Marlene Wertheim

Sister of Maria Green
Glenn and Maureen Wassermann

Kathleen Lippert Smeriglio
Grace Zipprich
Jane Motyka

Miriam Snyder
Joan Kaplan and Henry Wasmund
William and Elaine Kaplan Family
     Private Foundation

Larry and Martin Solomon
Laura Solomon

Maria Sparano
John and Michelle Schadt

Edward F. and Linda K. Spreer
Sharen Pacenza
W. James and Donna Pullar

Linda K. Spreer
Daniel/Nancy Spreer
David  and Marie Fitzgerald
John and Peggy Burley

John H Burger
Kathleen Mazzarelli
Kenneth and Mary Reiver
Lee and Susan Benton
Richard and Beth Fiore
Robert and Barbara  Miller
Robert and Frances Joy
Urs and Heidi Kopp

Rose Tabasco
George and Marianne Wolpert
Joseph and Jeanne Carfora
Thomas and Regina DiGovanni

Elaine Taylor
Gary & Patrick Cloutier
Linda Taylor
Linda Vanderbeck
Pete and Kathleen Boucher
Sue A. Sheehan

Barbara Tice
Allan and Beverly Brinckerhoff

Rose Tobasco
Veronica Trifilo

Jack Todman
Roger and Joyce Straub

Ronald L. Tomlins
James Gillette

Mary Van Gelder
Bob and Pat Heter
Bucky and Norma Russo
Celia Chin
Charles Sr., Charles Jr., and Margaret Van 
Gelder
Debbie Sardella
Donna Lutrario
Ed and Mary Diana

Frances T Hodge
Gary & Colleen Formisano
Geraldine Dodd
Janet Doran
Joseph  W. Coburn
Judith Ingrassia
Mary Eileen Catizone
Patricia A. Moore
Toni Gustus

James Varian
Eleanor Varian
IBM IDT Compliance Team

Maria Velez
Feliciana Rodriguez (Morales)
Harrison Post Office
Manuel Fournier
Marta Badillo
Robert Bak

Maria Monserrate Colon Gutierrez Velez
Epicenter
Lydia M Velez

Rose Marie Villamil
Day Seckler LLP
Frank and Margaret Ann Shanley
Hill-N-Dale Abstracters, Inc.
Hudson Valley Investment Advisors, Inc
Mansfield Comm. Real Estate Inc.
Michael and Eileen Shanley
Nora Johnson
Pat Strong
Susanne Neenan
The Gilleeny Family Gilleeny
William and Jeanne Uszenski

Buzz Wallace
William and Elaine Kaplan Family
     Private Foundation

Bernadette C. Watts-Gannello
Orange Sullivan County Wrestling
     Officials Association

Robert Patrick Welsh
Bill Welsh
Chris Johnson
Connie Spielman and John Gebert
Donald and Phyllis Babcock, Sr.
International Union of Operating Engineers 
Local 825
James and Audre Thompson
Michael T. Crudele
W. James and Donna Pullar

E. Bud Wertheim
Marlene Wertheim

Martin Wertheim
Marlene Wertheim

William J. Wilson
Marcia McKinney-Russell
Shirley Martin

George Wilton
Melissa Brandinelli Malec
Steven & Alicia Lane
Susan Metro
Tesoriere Family

George H. Wilton, Jr.
Kerry Whelan
Lourdes & Craig Cody

Marion Wolfrum
Special Investigation Unit & Fair
     Hearing- Orange County Department
     of Social Services

Received January 1, 2021 through April 30, 2021

In Honor Of

The Entire Palliative Care Team at 
ORMC who cared for Pauline Figurella in 
December 2018
Eugene Figurella

The Staff at Kaplan Family Hospice 
Residence
Hon. Anthony and Nancy Kane

The Fischer Family
Christine Mandoske

Frances Foglia-Teglia
The Foglia-Teglia Family

Helen Marie Boyle’s Birthday
Anne McBride

Hon. Anthony and Nancy Kane 
Marlene Wertheim

Hospice West Team: Mary Clabough, 
Heather Gallagher, Melanie Lucanie, and 
Laura McBane
George H. Wilton, Jr.

Marketing and Development Departments
Frank and Janice Valentino

My Wonderful Husband Robert J. Czumak 
on Our 59th Wedding Anniversary
Beverly Czumak

Adele Karp on her 93rd Birthday!
Roy and Peg Karp

Dr. Robert Dinsmore
Eleanor Varian

Robin Wagner
Marlene Wertheim
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Hospice of Orange and Sullivan Counties is on Facebook. Find us at https://facebook.com/hospiceoforange and 
“LIKE” our page to receive updates about events, Hospice happenings and important information.

www.HospiceofOrange.com

SAVE THE DATES 2021
	

August 9, 2021 			  14th Annual Golf Classic
						      West Hills Country Club, Middletown NY

September 2021		  Friends of Hospice Annual Mum Sale

November 5, 2021		  President’s Breakfast
						      The Powelton Club, Newburgh, NY

									       

April 23, 2022 			   Hospice Spring Gala
						      West Hills Country Club, Middletown NY

Accredited
by the
Joint

Commission

HOSPICE OF ORANGE & SULLIVAN COUNTIES
YOUR COMMUNITY HOSPICE Since 1988

For more information about Hospice Fundraising/
Events please contact: Director of Development and 
Special Events,  Maggie Sutter: 845-561-6143 x 366 
or M.sutter@hospiceoforange.com


